
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: DECEMBER 16, 2019 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 500-50-1: 

 VIDEO RECORDING ON  SCHOOL BUSES 

 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

Revised SBR 500-50-1: Video Recording on School Buses is presented for your approval.  The 

policy language reflects new federal and state guidance and follows the Minnesota School 

Boards Association Model Policy. 

  

 

 


